
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

 

The Organizing Committee of: 

IX IBEROAMERICAN CONGRESS ON PEDIATRIC SURGERY 

Set with: 

LIX Congreso Sociedad Española de Pediatric Surgery 

V Iberian Congress of Pediatric Surgery 

VI Luso-Brazilian Journeys of Pediatric Surgery 

XXIII Congress of the Portuguese Society of Pediatric Surgery 

VII National Congress of Nursing in Pediatric Surgery 

attentive to the global evolution in the WORLD, of the disease caused by the coronavirus (COVID 19) and the 
consequent risk to public health, and following the national and international official directives to contain the 
disease, it is allowed to postpone its realization in the Hotel Porto Palácio - Porto - Portugal scheduled for the 
period from April 28 to May 1, 2020. 
  
We await the evolution of the situation, with the rescheduling of the dates suspended until further notice. 
  
The Organizing Committee undertakes with all the participants to maintain timely information and the intention 
to carry out the event in safety conditions for the participants of the 21 countries involved, during the year 
2020/21. 
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Associacion Iberoamericana de Cirugia Pediatrica 
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